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Santa Rosa, California Government officials have decided against housing a homeless
encampment on a parking lot near the Sonoma County Airport due to the potential for UXO as the
parking lot is located within the former site of the WWII-era Santa Rosa Army Airfield.

In the early eighties, the area was a hotbed of development and in 1982, ampules from CAIS kits
were discovered by construction crews during the digging of a sewer line. Further development in
the area uncovered dozens more items.

Due to the concerns for more CAIS and the possibility for UXO in the area, city officials opted not to
take the risk and decided to relocate the homeless encampment elsewhere.
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